
#WhereisPanther
#HFSsummer22

Dear HFS Families,
Summer is here! Panther doesn't want to be left behind at school, so take
him with you! Are you going on a fun trip or staying close to home? Take
Panther with you to the zoo, the mountains or out on your boat!
Anywhere you decide to roam, let us know! Take a photo (or a few) and
make sure to include Panther with you! 

Email atabereaux@hfsgb.org and let us know where your family and
Panther has been and we will share it on our school Facebook page! 

Visit hfsgb.org for more of Panther's poses, print and cut out Panther
and take him on your next adventure!



We can't wait to see (and share) all the exciting places Panther will go!
Don't forget to use  #WhereisPanther and #HFSsummer22 in your
own social media posts!

Happy summer!!
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